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October 3, 2012 

 

      

 

Pat Boemer 

225 – 7
th

 St W 

Saint Paul MN 55102 

 

VIA EMAIL:  mcgovernspub@qwestoffice.net 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 225 Seventh Street West 

 

Dear Mr. Boemer: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 2, 2012 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant a month to get some 

sprinkler or fire alarm system bids and then four months to install the system.   Plans will need to 

be submitted to planning review for approval.  Please note that several permits have not been 

finaled and would need to be by your contractors.  I believe Dave Tank will follow-up with your 

contractors to get it finaled; however, you may want to check with Dave Tank on that.   

 

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for November 7, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 

Council Chambers if you wish to contest further. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MV 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Officer 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Kris Skow-Fiske (email) 

 Dave Tank (email) 

 

 

mailto:legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:mcgovernspub@qwestoffice.net

